
The 2025 Saskatchewan Beef Industry Conference is off to a strong start! Hon. Daryl Harrison 
kicked off the morning by announcing new research funding to support the future of 
Saskatchewan’s beef industry. Other events included Canadian Roundtable for Sustainable Beef 
Listening Session, SBIC Tradeshow Reception, Verified Beef Production and AGM.
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Day 2 of SBIC commenced with Dr. Sarah Klopatek’s keynote on livestock science provided some 
thought-provoking insights into the industry's future. After a productive morning of sessions, we 
dove deep into topics like enhancing livestock management, beef export market trends, and 
ranching resilience with water programs.

The afternoon was packed with sessions on everything from water wisdom to prescribed burns 
for healthy grasslands, all aimed at advancing sustainability and innovation in the beef industry.
The highlight of the day was the Cargill Banquet & Inaugural Ring of Honour Awards. 
Congratulations to this year's winners, Dr. John McKinnon, Jack Hextall and Ryder Lee, thank 
you for your outstanding contributions!
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That’s a wrap on the 2025 Saskatchewan Beef Industry Conference! A huge thank you to all 
the producers, industry leaders, and speakers who joined us for great conversations, insights, 
and connections. Your passion and commitment keep Saskatchewan’s beef industry strong. 
See you next year!
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